
 

 

 

June 9th 2016 

 

To whom it may concern: 

This is a request of  approval for signs to be placed during the 2016 Parade of Homes at the 

following two intersections: 

 

71st Street and Midway Road 

81St Street and Midway Road 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me at (918) 269-8576 

 

Dan Mequio 

President 

Dmp Custom Homes,Inc.  

 


